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Board Resolution n° 3-2013-¢
2013 Project No-cost Extension
MDR-TB Scale-up Initiative

Taking into account the outcome of the special PRC review of 18 February, 2013, the
Board of UNITAID, authorizes the no-cost extension up to 31 December 2013 of the
MDR-TB Scale-up Initiative project.

Lead organization: Global Drug Facility, Stop TB Partnership

Conditions:

1. Signature of an amendment extending the current project reement“between

GDF and UNITAID to 31 December 2013. _
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Philippe Douste-Blazy
Chair of the UNITAID Executive Board



